
Over 100 Santas, elves, reindeer and other holiday 
characters crawled on 12/2/17 for the benefit of the 

“kids” being helped by the Michelle O’Neill 
Foundation with stops at Shine’s, The Jetty, 

Trainor’s, The Inn, The Knights’ Pub and The 
Saloon raising a total $3,080, including donations 

from The Inn, Saloon, and The Jetty. AOH Division 
17 offset the cost of the Santa pins given to all who 

participated in the event. Since the Pub Crawl 
started in 2003, a total of $51,000 has been raised 
and donated to Michelle’s Foundation. On behalf of 
the children we help, we thank Bill Holtmeyer and 

The Friends of Drew Eidel for their continued 
generosity and compassion.

15th Annual Drew Eidel Santa Claus 
Pub Crawl
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